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February 15, 2017

Representative Sam Johnson
US House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Congressman Johnson,

On behalf of the POW/MIA families, please accept our heartfelt gratitude for once
again stepping forward to help achieve the fullest possible accounting for Americans
still missing from our nation’s past wars and conflicts. It is especially meaningful
coming from you, as it is your fellow Vietnam War returned POW Senator John
McCain, due to the unique service and sacrifices you both have made and continue
to make for our nation.

The resolution you're introducing today signals America’s determination to stand with
those who serve — past, present and future — including if captured or missing — and
to exhaust all honorable and reasonable efforts to bring them home to their families,
their fellow veterans, and to the country they served.

We join you in calling on the Defense POW/MIA Accounting Agency and other
elements of the Department of Defense and the Federal Government to intensify
efforts, together with all foreign governments, to investigate, recover, identify and
account as fully as possible for all missing and unaccounted-for US personnel.

It is our hope and prayer that our country will continue to demonstrate to the world
that we, as Americans, don’t give up and will seek answers on our missing until the
fullest possible accounting is achieved.

Respectfully, -

Ann Mills-Griffiths /‘W

Chairman & CEO



